
Dear Consent Holder, 

PM Data Review Inspection - Resource Management Act 1991 - Resource Consent No. 2005.629.V1 

(Current) – Groundwater Take Permit - Adjacent to Cornish Point Road, approximately 2 

kilometres from Bannock Burn Inlet, and 1.4 kilometres south-west of Cornish Point summit, 

Cromwell 

Your Telemetry data returns for the above consent(s) have been received and reviewed for the 

period 1 July 2023 to 30 June 2024.  

The data provided has been assessed and graded Full Compliance due to: 

•             Compliance with abstraction rate limit(s) and volume limit(s) set by your consent. 

 

Please note that verification of your measuring device(s) is next due by  19 Nov 2025. If your 

measuring device is a mechanical meter or an open channel device, best practice would be to have 

the verification completed annually. Other meter types are verified for accuracy once every 5 years 

unless stated differently on your consent conditions. 

Yours sincerely,  

Regulatory Data and Systems Team 

Otago Regional Council  

 

A Guide To Your Compliance Grade: 

 

The compliance grade issued by this letter relates only to the abstraction rate and/or volume 

limit(s) of your consent, any low flow conditions of your consent, and the performance monitoring 

data provided (water use records, datalogger records or telemetry). Any other conditions of your 

consent may be assessed separately. 

 

Full Compliance – This grade means that the water use data provided shows compliance with 

your abstraction rate and/or volume limit(s), and no technical issues have been detected with your 

data return(s). 
 

  

 
 

 

Ollie McPherson  
 

Senior Environmental Data Officer 
Regulatory Data & Systems 
 
 

+64272669525 | Ollie.McPherson@orc.govt.nz  
 

 


